## Robe t L Miller

Jux 6-22-15

From: Dr. Dorene P. Wiese <dpwiese@aol.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 15, 2015 5:37 PM

**To:** foiarequests@eiu.edu. **Subject:** Information Request

-

Dear Counselor Miller,

Under the freedom of information act, I am requesting the total enrollment of EIU students at our off-campus site, the American Indian Association of Illinois/NAES, for Spring 2006, Fall 2006, Spring 2007, Fall 2007, Spring 2008, Fall 2008, Spring 2009, Fall 2009, Spring 2010, Fall 2010, Spring 2011, Fall 2011, Spring 2012, Fall 2012, Spring 2013, Fall 2013, Spring 2014, Fall 2014, Spring 2015. We were the EIU/BGS site in Chicago. I am completing our close out report for the President and just needed these data. I am so sorry to bother you with this request. Please email me, should you need any additional information. Please let us know what the copy fee will be and we can send you a check. Thank you.

Regards, Dr. Dorene P. Wiese

Dr. Dorene P. Wiese
President Emeritus, NAES College
CEO
American Indian Association of Illinois
6554 N. Rockwell
Suite 100
Chicago, IL 60645
(W) 773.338.8320
(C) 773.550.9600
www.Chicago-American-Indian-Edu.Org

RECEIVED

JUN 16 2015

**EIU GENERAL COUNSEL**